
From: Cyndy Holda
To: Sandy Semans
Bcc: Mike Murray
Subject: Re: Audubon soliciting comments through its site
Date: 05/10/2010 11:49 AM

Good Morning Sandy,
As stated in the instructions for commenting, NPS is not accepting third party bulk
comments.  Individual comments in PEPC comply with the commenting instructions
and are not considered bulk comments.  We have no information on the website
mentioned in your email.  

Thanks for your continuing interest in Cape Hatteras National Seashore.

Cyndy M. Holda
Public Affairs Specialist
1401 National Park Drive
Manteo, NC  27954
252-473-2111 ext. 148
252-473-2595 fax
cyndy_holda@nps.gov

▼ Sandy Semans <editor@obsentinel.com>

Sandy Semans
<editor@obsentinel.com> 

05/07/2010 09:28 AM

To Cyndy_Holda@nps.gov

cc

Subject Audubon soliciting comments through its site

Cyndy, I went to the link below and when I clicked on more information, the
paragraph below popped up. Can folks submit comments through a third party
like this? I heard a couple of people at the hearings talk (not during comment
portion) about they couldn't collect comments and drop them off together
because it wasn't allowed.

https://secure3.convio.net/nasaud/site/Advocacy?
cmd=display&page=UserAction&id=821

Comments submitted through the Audubon Action Center are sent directly to
the electronic form published in the Federal Register Notice. If you prefer, you
can mail your comments to: Mike Murray, Superintendent, Cape Hatteras
National Seashore, 1401 National Park Drive, Manteo, North Carolina 27954.
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Please be sure that they will arrive by the May 11, 2010 deadline.
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